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Saturday, November 12, 2022
    3:00 pm     Faculty Recital - 
                         Yukiko Fujimura, piano
                         Conway Boatman Chapel, Union
                         College, Barbourville, KY
	
Sunday, November, 13, 2022  
     8:45 am     Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am     Sunday School
   10:30 am     Worship 
          corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
   11:45 am     Deacons Meeting
     6:00 pm     Youth   

Tuesday, November 15, 2022
     5:00 pm     Lydia’s Cloth	   

Wednesday,  November 16, 2022
      5:30 pm    Dinner (call church office to 
                          make your reservation or cancel
                          your standing reservation by 
                          Mon., Nov., 14th)
      5:45 pm    Children’s Choir
      6:15 pm    Continuing the conversation on the 
                          White Flag Ministry
      6:15 pm    Kids & Youth Activities
      7:00 pm    Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, November 17, 2022
     12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Shoebox Ministry
If you would like to donate to the Shoebox Ministry, for 
the month of November we are collecting $5 Walmart or 
Dollar General Gift Cards and winter gloves that can be 
dropped off at the church office M-Th 8:00 am - 4:00 pm. 
Or, you may want to consider designating a portion of your 
offering to the Shoebox Ministry fund.  Thank you
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	 Stained Glass Saints           

             Today we remember Bill and Nancy Daniel

In 1964 Bill and Nancy Daniel with their three children 
joined First Baptist Church when they moved to Corbin 
from Louisville. Bill had just completed his doctorate in 
Radiology. Brother Bolding was instrumental in welcoming 
them to the church community.  
 
During Bill’s life he served as deacon of the church and was 
a part of the financial committee. He played a large role in 
getting the piano and organ that is currently in use in the 
sanctuary. Bill loved these positions and the fellow people 
in his church community. He continued these positions up 
until he developed dementia. He passed away in January 
2011.  
 
Nancy’s service to the church was 20 plus years in the 
children’s’ nursery. She loved taking care of the church 
community’s babies on Sunday mornings and enjoyed 
watching them grow up through the years.  She passed in 
April 2020 and joined Bill and the Lord. 

 ___________________________________ 
 

Congratulations to Brody Herd, Kelli Davis, and big sister, 
Clara on the birth of baby brother, Fischer Owen Herd born 
October 24th. Proud grandparents are Ron & Lisa Herd and  
Byron & Cheryl Ambrose.

www.corbinfbc.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Jeremiah Banks
			   325-301-8311
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		   Daniel Lowe
			    606-521-9552

Fellowship Meal Wed., 16, 2022 
Smokey Bear’s BBQ, Cole Slaw and Dessert

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, November 13, 2022 are 
placed in memory of AGNES YOUNG 
in commemoration of her birthday

by
Billie J. Poynter and family

 ________________________
                                                     

A gift has been given to the General Fund in 
memory of Viola Reese

by 
Elizabeth Reese

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry in memory of
Frank Dillion and all FBC Veterans

by
Stan Yonce

A gift has been given the the Shoebox Ministry in 
honor of our grandchildren,

Georgia Blair & Mary Campbell Scott and 
Caroline Siler Sturgill

by
Tommy and Patsy Faulkner

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry 
in memory of Olivia Robinson

by 
Patricia Reeves

___________________________________

November 6, 2022 Offering Summary:
Budget Offerings:					    $     8,482.00
Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:			   $   43,911.00
YTD Budget Goal:					    $   60,012.00
Loose Change Offerings for Nov.		  $            45.20
Loose change received in November will be used to 
purchase Christmas gifts for White Flag participants.         

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Twenty-third Sunday after Pentecost
 

November 13, 2022
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 65 : 17-25

  Isaiah 12
Luke 21 : 5-19

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
It Is Well with My Soul

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“How Do We Get There?”

FBC Youth- All Saints Day/Dia de los Muertos

This past Sunday FBC Student ministries celebrated All 
Saints Day by practicing and learning about Dia de los 
Muertos (or “Day of the Dead”)!

Dia de los Muertos is a two-day holiday originating from 
Aztec and Spanish culture, which is practiced to help 
reunite the living and dead. Families create ofrendas 
(Offerings) on personal or public altars to honor and 
remember their departed family members that have 
passed. These altars are decorated with bright yellow 
and orange marigold flowers, photos of the departed, 
and the favorite foods and drinks of the ones being 
honored. The offerings are believed to encourage 
visits from the land of the dead as the departed souls 
hear their prayers, smell their foods, and join in the 
celebrations! To learn more about all saints day, visit: 
https://dayofthedead.holiday/

As followers of Jesus, we discussed these two holidays 
(All Saints Day & Dia de los Muertos) and their 
traditional practices- thinking about the similarities 
and the differences we found between them. We then 
made our own “ofrendas” for those that we have lost- to 
help us share about, grieve, remember, and ultimately 
celebrate and thank God for the gift of life as well as the 
gift of friends, families, and saints who have come before 
us. 

Last, but not least, we took some time to just have a 
good bit of fun by watching the hit Pixar movie “Coco”, 
which tells the story of a young boy who longs to 
become a musician! Through the traditional celebration 
of the Day of the Dead, the movie Coco tells a beautiful 
(visually and musically!) story about the gift of life, the 
power of family, and what it can mean for us to support 
each other as pilgrims on this journey.

  ~Jeremiah
 


